Portland Fire Department
Fire Prevention Bureau
380 Congress St

Portland, ME 04101
December 21, 2015
Dear Ms. Panico,

This letter is to confirm we have accepted your Plan of Acticn for the property located on 49/51 Moody
St. According to the email we received on June 21, 2016, all violations will be in compliance no later than
August 31, 2016. If there are any changes to this plan, please contact us at 207-874-8400.

Sincerely,

Victoria Ross
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Fw: Summons # 353684
Lynne Panico <lepanico@outlook.com> Tue, Jun 28, 2016 at 12:31 PM

To: Tori Ross <meservev@portlandmaine.gov>

Tori,

May | get an email response from you indicating that we spoke and | sent you an email with the
plan that you accepted? You indicted that | do not need to attend the court date because we have
an agreed plan.

Thank you,

Lynne Panico

From: Lynne Panico

Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2016 8:59 AM
To: Tori Ross

Subject: Summons # 353684

NOTICE OF INTENT TO PROSECUTE

Re: Lynne Panico
49/51 Moody Street
Portland, Mk 04101

| spoke with you this morning regarding my plan to remedy the lack of fire doors on common
means of egress in my three family building. | have the doors ready for installation and the
contractor is planned to start on August 1st. The completion date should be no later than August
31st. Once the doors are installed, | will notify you that my building will be ready for a compliance
inspection.

Thank you,

Lynne Panico
lepanico@outlook.com
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